
 

 

 

Trip to Whitefish, Montana  January 19th to January 26th, 2019. 

Trip includes 7 nights lodging at Kandahar Lodge which is walking 
distance to the lifts, 7 Continental breakfasts, 5 dinners, round trip 
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air from La Guardia Airport, transfers from airport to hotel and re-
turn, welcome reception, tax and gratuities.  PRICE: Approximately 

 $1469.00 pp, dbl. occ. plus lift tickets (if applicable).  As of this date 
lift tickets for 70+ are free.  Lift ticket prices will be announced later. 

Please send deposit of $800.00, non refundable, ASAP, to hold 
space.  Check made out to Ski.com, and mailed to Eleanor Tokar at 
40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801. 

One lady and one gentleman are seeking roommates. 

 

Mt. Snow, Vermont, Sunday, January 6th to Friday, January 11th, 
2019.  Grand Summit Hotel – Ski in Ski out.  $ 599.00 pp, dbl occ.  
Trip includes 5 nights lodging, 5 breakfasts, 4 day Mt. Snow senior 
lift ticket, tax and gratuities. Full amount of trip is needed.  Checks 
made out to We Luv Traveling, and sent to Eleanor Tokar at 40 Lin-
den Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801.  Bring your check down to our Oc-
tober meeting.  One man is seeking a roommate. 

                   TRIP INSURANCE HIGHLY RECOMMENDED 

 

Midweek skiing: by Gary Schorr 

The ski season is only weeks away.  It’s time to get our skis waxed 
and edged, perhaps have our bindings adjusted, and start thinking 
snow.  In the past few years we’ve been able to get on the snow by 
the second week of December.  If you’re not on my midweek ski list 
please write to me to ask to be included.  We car pool from Chris-
topher Morley Park and go to an area that has good snow cover. 

Gary Schorr, gss12@optonline.net    
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Note:  The Windham Peak Express card is available for $45.  It gives ski club 
members a $30 discount non holiday weekdays and $15 discount week-
ends and holidays.  If you purchase before 11/30 it includes a free anytime 
non holiday lift ticket.  Click on the groups and weddings tab on the home 
page and scroll down to the ski clubs link. 

 

Midweek biking: by Neal Pisanti. 

We had some interesting rides along with some routine rides in Septem-
ber. Unfortunately, I missed two of the more interesting rides and can 
only relay information I was given. There were two rides on September 5. 
Lou Sabatini led a ride from Greenport through Shelter Island. I was told 
that Lou took a spill and hurt a finger, but I saw him at the September 
meeting and he seems fine. A smaller group of us, who couldn't spend 
the whole day took a short ride from Cedar Creek Park. 
 
Due to unsettled weather, the following week had no ride planned, but a 
last minute opportunity allowed an unplanned ride to take place. It was 
spur of the moment, but we had nine riders. There was a minor delay due 
to a flat tire, but a team effort got the tire fixed and we were on the road 
after a very short time. 
 
The last week of September included two rides. A large group rode vari-
ous trails in Cape Cod. Unfortunately, I couldn't go and can only say that 
the pictures posted on facebook  lead me to think that I missed a fun 
week. On the other hand, those of us who couldn't go to the Cape con-
soled ourselves with a ride from Pellegrini winery that included segments 
from Peconic Bay to Long Island Sound and ended with lunch and char-
donnay. 
   

 

 


